
About FS East
we’ll 

be back.
Dear Teams, 
Dear Students,
thank you for your answers and inputs regarding 
the COVID-19 epidemic, and how it aff ects
your team and your season. 
Your answers proved once again the unity 
and strength of the Formula Student Community, 
which is extremely important in tough ti mes 
like these, and it helped us a lot to make hard, 
but necessary decisions.

According 
to our board’s 
unanimous 
decision
FORMULA 
STUDENT 
EAST 2020 
IS CANCELLED.

We really hope the pandemic situati on 
will subside or even disappear unti l August, 
but the preparati ons shall happen right now, 
during the crisis. These acti viti es have to be 
stopped immediately, and every student shall 
focus on their own - and their families’ 
and friends’ - health. 

Even if you are able to access your workshop, 
we urge you not to do so! Building and racing 
a Formula Student racecar means a lot of 
sacrifi ces, but right now all your ti me and eff ort 
should be used to protect yourselves 
and those around you.

This is a whole new situati on for us as well, 
and we were not prepared for it. 
A lot of questi ons can be and shall be raised. 
We are working to answer these questi ons 
in the following weeks.

There are ongoing investi gati ons about the 
possibiliti es of going online with the event. 
We are dedicated to keep the spirit alive, 
and we are going to keep you updated.

Take care of yourselves and each other!
Stay home and stay safe!

Best Regards,
The FS East Board

official statement




